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	[Recipient Name]
[Title]
[Company]
[Recipient Street Address]
[Recipient City, ST Zip]
Dear [Recipient Name],
My name is Cerafina Hilberg and I’m seventeen years old. I have been an East Union FFA member for two years. I am excited to show for the first-time market rabbits at the 2021 San Joaquin AgFest.
Since this in my first-time ever showing an animal it was hard and a good learning experience for me. I learned a lot about rabbits that I never knew. Falcon is 3.7 pounds the last time (gender) was weighed. He is three months old. Falcon is a purebred Californian.
I worked with Falcon to get him use to being handled. It took a while and I got scratched sometimes but I think we’re ready for show.
The final step would be for us to go to show and I hope you will support my rabbit project. Rabbits will be shown at 7:00am on June 13th. I hope you can attend in person or virtually. 
Thank you for your time if you have any questions for me please contact me. If you happen to wonder if you should use my email or number, try my number first.
Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Cerafina Hilberg

	Cerafina Hilberg
Member, Manteca FFA
Selling market rabbits at the 2021 San Joaquin AgFest  
CONTACT
PHONE:
(209)404-2058

WEBSITE:

EMAIL:
cerahilbergffa@gmail.com
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